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In addition to supporting this important study, I also want to advocate for a 

moratorium on any new factory animal farms in Oregon. I do consume dairy and 

meat occasionally, so I'm not opposed to new small-scale farms for those 

commodities. However, large-scale industrial animal farming operations are at a 

scale that present significantly greater risks of animal mistreatment and 

environmental impact, and I don't think Oregon benefits from their expansion. 


